
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Consultation on Admission Arrangements 2022/23 
 
In line with the School Admissions Code, Cathedral Schools Trust (CST) is consulting on the               
admission arrangements for ​all schools within the Trust for the academic year 2022/23 including              
St Katherine’s School (SKA). The consultation process will run from ​16th November 2020 to 12               
noon on 5th January 2021​. ​The main changes for SKA are: 
 

1. To clarify CST is the admission authority. 
2. To clarify t​he order of the oversubscription criteria has not changed but there have been               

some changes to the wording of the arrangements to improve clarity.  
3. To clarify the process of applying outside the normal year group.  
4. Post 16 admission arrangements are set out in a separate document. 

 
Note: ​The order of the oversubscription criteria has not changed. There have been some              
changes to the wording of the arrangements to improve clarity and ensure it is compliant with                
applicable legislation.  
 
Please click on the links below to view the proposed admission arrangements for St              
Katherine’s School: 
 
St Katherine’s School draft admission arrangements 2022/23 11- 16 provision 
St Katherine’s School draft admission arrangements 2022/23 Post 16 provision 
St Katherine’s School (SKA) draft map of priority areas 2022/23 
Application Form for an Out of Year Group Request 
 
Please ​click here​ to view a summary of the main changes for all schools within the Trust. 
 
Please ​click here​ to view the proposed admission arrangements for all schools within the 
Trust 
 
If you would like to comment or offer feedback on the proposed admission arrangements please               
complete the ​form here​, ticking the relevant box to show which school your comments refer to.                
Please note responses received after 12 noon on 5th January 2021 wi​ll not be considered. 
 

https://www.cathedralschoolstrust.org/media/2103/st-katherines-draft-admission-arrangements-2022_23.pdf
https://www.cathedralschoolstrust.org/media/2104/st-katherines-draft-admission-arrangements-2022_23-post-16.pdf
https://www.cathedralschoolstrust.org/media/2105/st-katherines-fga.jpg
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1wAfejc5V4RI4FqPxp_RvrhoMDAy9Et-H/view?usp=sharing
https://www.cathedralschoolstrust.org/media/2155/summary-of-proposed-changes-for-the-admission-arrangements-2022_23-for-all-cst-schools.pdf
https://www.cathedralschoolstrust.org/admissions/
https://forms.gle/xHe9FAwNSc8sGsUN9


If you have any queries or requests for hard copies of the admission arrangements please               
contact: 
 
Mrs Juliet Turner - Admissions Officer, Cathedral Schools Trust via email: 
consultation@cathedralschoolstrust.org 
 
Alternatively, you can contact us by post at: 
 
Admissions, Cathedral Schools Trust, College Square, Bristol, BS1 5TS 
Tel:  0117 353 5080 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs J Turner, Admissions, Cathedral Schools Trust 
 

mailto:consultation@cathedralschoolstrust.org

